
 

Student Services Update March 2019 
Hello Eagle Families. With the spring semester at the halfway point, we wanted to share the topics of 
importance for March.  

Summer and Fall Registration – Registration for the summer and fall semesters begins in late 
March and early April, depending on the student’s grade level. For more information, please visit: 
https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/studentservices/Registration-Dates.cfm 

1098-T Reminder – The 1098-T tax form was mailed to the preferred mailing address of all current 
students on January 31. Students may also consent to view it online. For more information about the 
1098-T form, please review the information available at the following link: 
http://www.american.edu/finance/studentaccounts/1098-T-Information.cfm?refresh . 

Eagle Summit for Newly Admitted Students – Registration for Eagle Summit 2019 will open 
in early April 2019 for students beginning at AU in fall of 2019. Incoming students will receive an 
invitation to register via email sent to their AU email account once registration is open. AU offers six 
two-day summer orientation sessions throughout June and July and two one-day orientation sessions 
during All-American Welcome in August. Both types offer concurrent parent and guest orientation 
sessions. For more information, visit: https://www.american.edu/ocl/orientation/eagle-summit.cfm 

Veterans Services – For new students who plan to use VA Benefits, please be sure to visit Veteran 
Services (located in AU Central - 201 Asbury Building) to receive information on next steps. AU Veteran 
Services is open 9–5, Monday–Friday. If you arrive after hours, please e-mail veterans@american.edu 
with your inquiry. Additional information is also located on https://www.american.edu/veterans/ 

 

Housing & Residence Life 

• 2019–2020 Housing Application: We continue to accept housing applications from current 
students. To apply, students can simply complete the 2019–2020 Waitlist Housing Application 
through the AU Housing Portal. We will then communicate with students as openings become 
available. 
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• Spring 2019 Closing: It’s time to start planning for the end of the semester. Residence halls close 
on May 8 at 12 PM for students who are not graduating and May 13 at 12 PM for students who 
are graduating this semester.  

• Summer 2019 Housing: Summer housing applications will be available to students beginning 
April 8 with additional details on our website. 

 

Commencement – Spring Commencement ceremonies will be held May 11–12. All commencement 
ceremonies will take place in Bender Arena on AU’s campus. For more information, please visit: 
https://www.american.edu/events/commencement/ 

How can my student obtain proof of enrollment at AU? Students may obtain 
certification of enrollment by accessing the National Student Clearinghouse via a link on the student 
portal. These certifications may be used to provide proof of enrollment for loan deferments, scholarship 
applications, employment applications, car insurance discounts, and other reasons. For more 
information, visit: 
https://www.american.edu/provost/registrar/studentservices/enrollment_degree.cfm 

If you or your student have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact AU Central at aucentral@american.edu.  
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